WISCONSIN LUTHERAN COLLEGE

Office of Development

8800 West Bluemound Road Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53226 414.443.8823 | wlc.edu

September 15, 2022

Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402-6032



Dear Tobin,

Thank you for renewing your membership in the Wisconsin Lutheran College Servant Leader Society!

The Servant Leader Society is the giving society that recognizes the generous donations of those who have given \$1,000 or more to support the mission of WLC during the course of the college's fiscal year.

Your gift(s) since July 1, 2022 qualify you for society membership. Thank you for being our partner in preparing servant leaders to live a life rooted in Christ and in service to others.

As a valued member of the Servant Leader Society, you will:

- Be recognized on a campus display and in the WLC Annual Donor Report,
- Be invited to a special giving society event and other campus events,
- Receive college updates from President Johnson throughout the year.

Your name(s) will appear as: **Rockley Family Foundation** on all membership listings unless you specify otherwise. This is the email address we have on file for you: **trockley@RockleyFoundation.org**

<u>Please complete the attached form</u> if you have any changes to your preferences for the membership listing, your current email address(es), and your preferred method of receiving newsletters and college updates.

Your membership is renewable on an annual basis. If you have any questions, please contact us at donor.services@wlc.edu or at 414.443.8823.

Thank you again for your ongoing support of Wisconsin Lutheran College. Your partnership impacts the lives of our students as we prepare them to carry out their vocation in their workplace, congregation, and community.

In Christ's Service,

Richard T. Mannisto '94

Vice President of Advancement

richard.mannisto@wlc.edu 414.443.8788